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Online Registration

Online Registration begins July 9th!  We have sent a letter with your student's specific Access ID
and Access Password along with information and instructions about registration and the beginning
of the school year.  The link below is a copy of the information and instructions.  

Welcome to school year 2018-2019!
Registration Packet

Jim Cuny:  Assistant Principal for Operations

Registration process begins

During the next 10 days, families should expect to receive two important
documents in the mail: a student-specific one page letter along with our annual
registration packet.
1. Shortly after the July 4th holiday, families will be receiving their student-specific

letter with their PowerSchool login information. Please look for this and place in a safe location as
you will need it to access your account.
2. You should also receive our annual Registration packet. This includes loads of information about
paying fees, how to register your student(s), as well as a wealth of general school information. 
3. Please take special note of the important dates listed so you can plan your family calendar around
scheduled start up activities for school!
As always please feel free to contact the main office at 630-469-6500 with any questions of if you do
not receive the two items in the mail before July 10th.

Taff Nielsen:  Assistant Principal for Student Services

As a Reminder
On July 30th, 31st and August 1st staff will be available from 12-8pm at Glenbard
South to assist with residency, registration, and fee related questions.  Please call
630-469-6500 to schedule an appointment. New this year, your student must
be present at the time of registration in order to complete the registration
process and sign off on important documents

(IE: Concussion Protocol, the Discipline Code, the Extracurricular Code and the Technology
Acceptable Use Policy).

For Freshmen
All Freshmen students must submit proof of a health examination (school physical) in accordance

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QQRLnmrbtaPsdUR_P8V9UTOcWfjDMgYthSl_-2nq3xQ6y-RAIot8GaL3OreytTY-CCGY7zvmV-jfZKuDFGga5LdNMd4g53R_Aec32b3Z_6fPPaGcbjhH2ZS3jS7wz4x2Aw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QdN_WjqqpfisvtHmInVZWkzZpHZ0GsE3DK0OvMQAZR1raf4beWCR4YVSg0DmXYjso_ZeLhp3dHxR4m8hcna_xIqUMF1oRGP5ABvZv2rUSB8McnWkNU4vsGv9CVadPya9dw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3Qeg9Q4qUMGCSnRSSm_H8_5Ni1H7Xn1z6i8Tk1oXeC2wddlbKWEuHEC1RMq7gHZZKQ_5eerw4ecJE0HaImZIg1Skr3aK0PSLXXpSkLX_P2wm6AdYy7CGcxZ8WekTmpo3ndOMMCyqYveTyygf9rsnPi68=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QQ3ob_W-8BIHX7bp0S_4HmUYE1kNVWdIiSgwLjwWyFzd4kh2BBC0zDEPrH429JiTAypbmXCIRiVcXu_lKIs-J8QCfA5jLP9_rvwhe67e0Hn-_0DKY97lDJfzsPTnLCeRGA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3Qeg9Q4qUMGCSD6gd9lz8Mz94J2AdZF-0c49ntzJs76TVfe_A4T87jVtam38SCb_uFcRVX2J9Pj2bJCK2_EuslllUkdQRrG25aVQ5SqqXRJa21vYZXK14KKeQyXIBr0EpPQjpF4PsIWzElOKJrkrLBRuBMejLAxD7eA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QRKLGNXirn3S4HQH_ygyYLecOeKFNjxhWaFR_q081zBlLeNLo51APV9GWq42S1x5HijeKnH8dzQUDGk60lcS6dR2qVOzVGrBAc0aIOnxlstzlOMfA8oFqMGlW6HCQg2jBDYh-hCoQTjMffDlqCVxojI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3Qeg9Q4qUMGCSEB8HdE1LVNAeF7Feaf8VOyYhX-QUXlvW3YwEDKSH_5dGhj7ZyNTyw2ENx-fNXoB96vHi4gG_iOXslS3ZeMa3qJO29HNVC2VVdfGroM8iiCvueST6zA-ZbcUYH8ZJUI3n&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBfn12EgRHB3iKMTtFWEYyq3x0YbgdbZI7-1diOBttwVyhnd-RLUF90Oe_R0D78ClQ8_pB4sIQY-etC-jFtT-y2MhjofLjnqDn7HLmKDXkfEkx2fB5Kd2KuKCcSdTHMn_jX3VDoFBo3lsHH22BwAnlaUCdsOaxZxvfu0bL36GZkl35Yyf8iQfaZjY2MYs2xPW7&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1115367039471&p=oi
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1115367039471&ea=&a=1130802438215


with Illinois School Code and the Illinois Department of Public Health. At this point, we have no
record of a physical for you student. Your student will not be allowed to complete the registration
process or attend Freshman Orientation without a completed health examination. Health records
from the middle schools do not fulfill the requirements for Freshman registration.  Physical forms
should be returned to the Health Center at Glenbard South.

If you have questions, please contact the Health Center at 630-469-6500.

For 12th graders
Every student entering 12th grade must show proof of having two doses of meningococcal vaccine. 
In accordance with District 87 Board Policy, students who don't provide proof of two doses of the
vaccine will unfortunately need to be excluded from attending school until proof is given.  
Please return proof of the meningococcal vaccines to the attention of the Glenbard South Health
Center immediately.  Please do so to avoid your student being excluded from the first day of school
on August 15th. Student who show up to school without record of vaccination on Wednesday,
August 15th will be sent home.

Please contact the Health Center at 630-469-6500 with any questions.

Lorie Cristofaro:  Assistant Principal For Instruction

Avoid the Summer Slide
Simply put, "Summer Slide" is the loss of learning that students experience in the summer when
they are not actively working their brain and reinforcing what they have learned. There are lots of
resources available for parents to help students with avoiding the Summer Slide. A few ideas to help
you are listed below:

All students took part of the
SAT suite of assessments last
school year. They can log on
to their College Board account
(or create one - directions
linked here) and link these test
scores to a Khan Academy
account for personalized
computer generated practice.
Summer School classes are
still available. Contact the
school if you are interested in
signing your student up for a
credit-bearing or bridge class
to enrich student learning.
All local libraries provide
reading and other enrichment

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBpmBBxyc7nUd0k1LV8UbgP5rwvsZd-f-Wp_QhfLXpWa5WpXoEnSfyeE5jJhSJzNRTcz8sCgmOFd8xFoiXc8pfKuA4S62qvy7wIdc2X9vLT9UR-Hbi9WwHn-Fy0nL8ONnX_It5s6x_a0E=&c=&ch=


*(A Bullseye View . (2012, June 7). [How  to Help Your Kids Skip the "Summer
Slide"]. [Infographic].  Retrieved

from https://corporate.target.com/article/2012/06/infographic-help-your-kids-skip-
the-summer-slide)

programs, including test prep,
for high school aged students.

Glen Ellyn Public Library
Wheaton Public Library
Helen Plum Library

Glenbard District 87 has
worked to develop a #ReadOn
Program. Find details about
this program here.  Prizes are
awarded and students can
download the books right on to
their ipad.
Visit a Museum! The
Chicagoland area is lucky to
have world renowned
museums that offer free days
and some very dynamic small
museums. There is a museum
(find a list here) in the area that
will interest your high school
student! Consider visiting and
embarking on a game-style
adventure. Students can use
their ipads to research items
while at the museum to learn
more about exhibits. Ask
students to create something
about their visit, like an imovie
or screencast, or they can use
the camera feature to make a
digital scrapbook of their
adventures. Many museums
also have apps and offer
game-like scavenger hunts or
you may revise one of many
templates found on Pintrest. Please be sure to have students tweet out if they visit a museum
as part of their summer adventures #RaidersLearn.
Here is one last article with additional ideas. You can find a lot of other ideas simply by doing a
google search.

State of Illinois Partners with College Board to offer SAT Suite of Tests in 2018-2019
The State recently announced the decision to continue partnering with College Board to offer 9th,
10th, and 11th graders free tests.  This is an excellent tool for families, as well as the school, to
monitor their progress. You can read the press release on this decision here. 

The announcement states "SAT School Day, PSAT 8/9, and PSAT 10 administration will occur April
9, 2019, with a makeup day on April 23. The window for students with accommodations will run from
April 9 to 23." More information will be forthcoming in the coming months about Glenbard's plan for
standardized testing.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQB_KhBN8TyNKXTpSpfT8Dh6p8rEPqxR9wh5T72Jlo1lNSQHlJkeslfkXwxQR8ANNjPf4ixxYVH31C8F38nkkEtHxymOs_UVT_AYbUJyHI6QXnfVNrBNpqMMg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBRcMOVz2l80ihAzxlInquQ5rUIWp5TYxmUJhAodejRA6jxyPvalrJDAq22khmL6nQm2uOM58oOzBHiEZiwEmR7OEqFs8-ye94-sjSlOGuOZzzVSxncX23Npt6wAWBAIVC&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBcfTXsx2EDYTSDhEPwuLuZ1LYEMm6QQTBC4k_VgW9v7IZDkeCcsEjlxBCvNBQ8P0-VVV9FTsUD-5V49YUBBT45-LgobbypT-IcS5A9dOP9r2Df8uIyZcEL__YYFlWo7A7cQNYIjWoK4qyPgUyrxIv8p3nQCAO0TNU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBBmghaxasuA5gOUesfEbJJumNj63pEm1hFcCta1lapgSP67BKTHSgdOEBCagKlKkxdzEjNkQRDUItxZpRqKRVZA7Y6nTBAeR79Iltx7vjxAh_78FH00fVDqFGtVYVIDFyEtVAnVzKOmHdTxz7QireBzOwLHKYYQkaz43OrqXk4Aqo6v86UHbq-EwWWute0MbYx6PHvfrKrqE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBjjS04FwPc9XeWegaRfJ1sne5zt0PRsS0vLcX9sY5Iiq9BnTmZUQn8Fqf8nX-Nx7LP9fY0cSCwbdOxVgW1X941KxAgFi37ONxO26Cy1nTkIOn5lGaaN_T9L5SuGu10CySiL-iR0PHRAo7MXF89NkYoA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBlwcwg6AM50C8beSuHVPhWdV1JW6GuvQp4LUQoa28JnXv_uvbFHcWibmvJzTAvoCquJn5lScIkrDKw25xDAr-JRXnNNrBL0XqkCnJy008bMRHiFkimGc8w85ybMsHfpG7-rrP5XPboYBsxFh69sE38Gc5UqS3w88zN16ZFGbi_oUBfzAVYZKUojfvR2sYMhq3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBDD9XszV_rDYvt8tfJnBFlzAv4WnfD_6phwUD_huOreBqX5jzhKTdSNS7U4vyBZDU-bIdjKZ6jaeuE0E9qur_hmbpSraIPDAnYJDcj4-topzqUMsmTEhSMhRSWKPHXKBBfdg6Vv632fv8UdINHe98Eq6RppDK0DRVZYdCEiJ2c4D7gRv9ONp8mutlFgvlYkA3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBXgyfQFexl39-MuzV4Z2x1Q3tKydFpjNDzLUMvML_gbPfLes25oFBz4DW4_vZrRJu9ZI5zjSZQ35IcgdSuTd50x6rdufmtqdFy0Qyav4S27Pdlu3vrEI3iCSilE_cBB0MaE91q0YFzXF2opaIj8if22H6wxCZ72EbbxcXO2WfgSg=&c=&ch=


Tim Carlson:  Assistant Principal for Athletics

2018-2019 Glenbard South Raider Fall Sport Registration, Tryout and Practice Information
To tryout, a player must present a properly completed IHSA physical exam form (for freshman, a
copy/original of the freshman physical form will be accepted), physicals are good for 13 months,
have completed the on-line athletic registration through PowerSchool and the one-time $150.00
athletic fee prior to the first contest. A player will not be allowed to tryout unless the above
registration requirements are met. Instructions for how to register for athletics through PowerSchool
are included in this packet. Fees can be paid online at the time of registration. Athletic fees may also
be included in payment plans, if qualified, and declared at the beginning of the school year.  Click the
following link for specific information regarding tryouts and practices.

Fall Sports Registration, Tryout and Practice Information

Congratulations to our 17/18 Spring Sports All Conference Athletes

Badminton
Allison Gammons, Emily Garza, Jinju Ha, Stephanie Price
Baseball
Nick Atkinson, John McMahon, Mike Paprota
Girls Soccer
Sarah Cohen, Erin Haslett, Sam Schutte, Emily Villasenor
Softball
Mady Carli, Bailee Flanagan, Jocelyn Leerschen, Daniella Little, Grace Wallner
Boys Tennis: Alex Bergendorf, Omar Qurram
Boys Track
Jeremy Earnst, Miles Horton, John Madison, Milivoj Plavsic, Conner Pettigrew, Stevan Plavsic,
Atharva Raut, Will Werner, Michael Zima
Girls Track
Kelly Anderson, Cassidy Shirley, Julia Clingen, Ania Gniatczyk, Ashley Dodge, Ciara Jackson,
Emma Taylor, Lily Taylor, Maggie Bair, Amara Bodine, Lamya Pulliam, Kaitlyn Jepsen

Updates from Cross Country Camp

The Boys cross country summer runners have been working hard this
summer.  Some of the Varsity runners will soon be running up to 50 miles a
week.   Many of the Raider summer runners will compete in the Glen Ellyn
Freedom 4 race on the 4th of July.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQB8-v3SjnF4hnOl8lUydBI5cQpZdDo5QJxAegoTYOPlxfzpOykUgpWr3FUAdqeqEXRsQj75PgxrW1si8xybwj13vbbHAPQG0E_hxC6U11xqunJHoUCnFOk3QzjQdoQFylX7cNzDrY0tsLmpksoX5KEU3yH5Z8AsPN53gGNbMGom3W4h3ADdSbiV4Bq-Wbpzqey&c=&ch=


Raider Spotlight 

The Daily Herald Academic Team 
This team recognizes high school students who have excelled in academics and have been a role
model in their schools. An independent panel of judges reviewed a number of applications submitted
by high schools throughout the Daily Herald readership area. Congratulations to Glenbard South
students Ali Siddiqi and Isabella Vasko, both honorable mention.

Well Done Raiders!  Here is the Honor Roll for Second Semester!

Honor Roll: Seniors
Honor Roll: Juniors
Honor Roll: Sophomores
Honor Roll: Freshmen

Drama

Do you have a knack for organization? Do you need tech hours? Can you just not
wait to get back into the Theater and work? The perfect opportunity is before you!
This summer we will becompletely reorganizing the Scene Shop and we need your
help. On July 16-20 from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm we need all hands on deck to gut,
clean, inventory, and reassemble the entire prop storage area in the Scene Shop.
Join us!

Save the Date:  Back to School Fair

The DuPage County Health Department and Catholic Charities for DuPage are holding a Back to
School Fair on August 1st, 2018.

2018 28th Annual DuPage County Back to School Flyers in English and Spanish.pdf

August
Monday, August 13th

     Ray McElroy:  A Game Plan for High School Victory  
     Part of Back to School Parent and Athlete Night
     He will visit Glenbard North, then Glenbard East

Tuesday, August 14th 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBt3BLLpGlz_eZNIRAuZEt9_8D83IK-HkPkM20rXpMj0lEMGvLcvqAtYPLvbC2WtrbNAc1Z_ZCS4IR3PLq1bjurDZx5-xEoKp_8bZ7_8-ncqCHgxCBHGfvlGitKPSLXtI35O-_AktgOauDlyVn4Kz3mWtmvLOuGZt0MwyvSNvjVKW-Iy7YjA-vKXk7ZX2tthPo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQBkWdU6uNQioTBD3BUCpNeeBnjjI5X-6nj_ED81phDc6ekBdm5Iv95uv0YyeZPY-JMaBWiSPxJ8fPXKnBu5y6XmH1Q230cLfz2YuM-DdAyX33uBka2dYgzhiN8GpzOXDlv_36OeLCnkUYkat30ZIhg6gAZVqokiKk_rP8pVRub9lF8VwfjBJA1ZdIiDSBBS-lf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQB0Z8jra9Vu5rrj-lySkEYH2cHCDYQOjPpK0xFQ-dmt_VZ3KlwXd0xL6sRj5wMi5cuDG8UZe840z1mZ-CPbcTwcGWs6FJ8YN5Z-qU6ZlUSs9JQgm6FFGKtHOtY8NBOhOxs-AHkPkw_PegMEDFUN0h0849_81IvpYIZOkRJdOF0GR9iiZG88ziRQLb0l3zLTvR2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QVqwvyvIAhQB4INkqAkPfJZaH76eHfYdZSZtZ1nb75iP_IOfbToI8qxLHSqLGZOAxeMF3o7uFS5vDlxTqoZDRwXpwcbJtZyYZYbcJ2FCi_vioeBP2Nlo3c-QhKR91tpu_Zvr--1C6LlFWr5ZOh8qVCgkNbRmd9Sq9awBk_-D0fLvcs48YOQXY8-oIL3kHGspIEjHTrOs1_Zc&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3Qcy0BMoYTcFc3gd02Q9UjnS0fGHCVsKmTPszPWsKEPCO7JEHHavMRxUeIMkuli6YdGw7XTPYc351Kr7OYDX3Cs0bIadlIjfnS2WvV_5J-5d1Z_ulYakK-pqrGC7M2OJKk1inBgJ6h2F3khCIVh9kwSg9gkoYgL7qaiNDXeo1RbNC0wmxAyX6LbC3eHH-o3W770bTHgRvvMS7&c=&ch=


     Doug Petit:  One Father's Story
     6 pm at Glenbard South
     6:30 pm at Glenbard West

 
Wednesday, August 22nd

     GPS Community Read:  The Things They Carried
     Tim O'Brien (author)
     7pm at Glenbard West

Thursday, August 23rd
     B-PAC/GPS Programs in Spanish
     Susanna Melon, B-PAC Coordinator:  
     The Technology and Training to Help Your Child Thrive
     6 pm at Glenbard North

Important Dates

July
4th:        Independence Day-Offices Closed
9th:        Summer School Session 2 Begins, Online Registration Begins
30th:      Late Registration Hours 12-8
31st:      Summer School Session 2 Ends, Late Registration Hours 12-8

August
1st:        Late Registration Hours 12-8
2nd:       Last Day for Prompt Pay, Midnight End Registration
w/o 6th: Back to School Week
14th:      Make-Up Session, Fall Sports Parent/Athlete Meeting
15th:      First Full Day of Student Attendance

Glenbard South High School
| gs_news@glenbard.org | 

 

       

mailto:Shelley_gan@glenbard.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QQRLnmrbtaPsY-Fm8qTvkSy8KGmChvezhRDfpTW7buhWRd9MGlFyvtPBLCYcFWrRZlmON6xiS8UeD_-1VK0DixmqEpDZvHP8706rZd61edKrewfQZxN0q_RGDgBkQu4ZsoKhoIuDf0SBeMgArGvTxBE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001fM-XyvQ3H3mXJTj6TO3vjxITktQlvQZIAHS05h1mVrai3Bf-Qrz3QQRLnmrbtaPsi2ew3Jj9gI4Kgq5sDLvKgmjFDq5Kt6-IpFty4QTHht3gCiRoB9_gQWY8D5DmJGgIe5MbqxgaXFHKiu1ns4G4TdTdIwSffKExsS5wC-0LqjaLI8G8tAaF29fk7em4Iqf5&c=&ch=



